
We Need to Streamline Research and Innovation – Dr. Matiang’i 

Lack of a consistent policy by the government to streamline research and innovation in the 

country is a major setback which has hampered management of innovations in the country.  This 

was confirmed by the cabinet secretary for Information and Communication Technology Dr. 

Fred Matiang’i. 

 

CS, Dr. Matiang’i (Right) and Jeremy Awori, Managing Director, Barclays Bank 

Dr. Matinag’i was speaking during the opening of the Nairobi Innovation week, the first of its 

kind to be held at the University of Nairobi. Dr. Matiang’i commended the University of 

Nairobi for organizing the Innovation Week stating that the University of Nairobi is rightfully 

taking its place as the leading academic giant in Kenya.  

 

Other speakers during the opening ceremony included; Chancellor, Dr. Vijoo Rattansi, the Vice-

Chancellor, Prof. Peter Mbithi, Managing Director, Barclays Bank, Jeremy Awori. 

  

  

 

 




